IN SPECIAL TRIBUTE
Honoring Pam Susan for Her Dedicated Public Service

LET IT BE KNOWN that with deep appreciation for her dedication, professionalism, and years of
unwavering service, we recognize and commend Pam Susan on the occasion of her retirement
from the Alpena County Central Dispatch.

For more than19 years, Pam has served the people of Alpena County with steadfast commitment
and compassion. Throughout her tenure, she demonstrated constant readiness, exceptional poise,
skill, and dependability in a role that demands calm under pressure. Her efforts have been
instrumental in ensuring the safety and well-being of our community.

Pam’s career spanned a period of great change in public service, marked by evolving and costly
technologies as well as increasing public expectations. Through it all, Pam remained a pillar of
professionalism. Her dedication to efficiency, willingness to adapt, and her personal sense of duty
will leave a lasting impact on her colleagues, public safety partners, and the citizens she served.

Through her years as a certified training officer, Pam’s legacy of excellence will continue to benefit
Alpena County for years to come through the next generation of dispatchers she helped train.
Whether answering a call in the darkest hours of the night or coordinating emergency responses
during moments of crisis, Pam's contributions have truly made a difference.

Therefore, we, along with the residents of Alpena County and her dispatch family, extend our
heartfelt thanks and best wishes to Pam Susan as she embarks on this new chapter. May her
retirement be filled with joy, good health, and the satisfaction of a job well done.



